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WHITE HOUSE TO REACH SEQUESTRATION DECISION WITHIN 30 DAYS
The 2% across-the-board cut in reimbursement for Medicare providers, the result of last summer's "Super Committee" failure, is scheduled
to take place January 1, 2013.  The President recently signed legislation requiring a report detailing how the sequestration process will affect
Medicare providers.  Skilled nursing facilities (SNFs) have already seen significant cuts to reimbursement; an additional 2% cut will further
strain operations.

Should you have any questions, please contact:
Todd Selby at 317.977.1440 or tselby@hallrender.com;
Brian Jent at 317.977.1402 or bjent@hallrender.com; or
David Bufford at 502.568.9368 or dbufford@hallrender.com,
or your regular Hall Render attorney.
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